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OPENSKIES UPDATE 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

As you know there have been some changes within the Company.  We have already reached out 

and requested to meet with the Company regarding the upcoming Level Paris brand changes and 

the possible implications that may have on your rostering. The Company has indicated that they 

are still getting up to speed from the HR transition but will be responding to our request as soon 

as possible.  We understand you’re concern and are seeking answers to your questions. 

 

Keep in mind we are still looking for volunteers for both the hotel committee and the steward 

position.  If you’re interested or have any questions please contact me at (281) 827-3965 or 

sgonzales@iamDL142.org . 
 

In Solidarity, 
           

          
     
 

     Sara Gonzales     
     GENERAL CHAIR  
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